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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

Road Safety 
 

Please may we request that parents/carers do not stop/drop children off in the entrance to the school 

car park as this is becoming very dangerous when pupils are crossing the road to enter campus via 

the pedestrian gate.   
 

Please may we also request that parents/carers do not park on the yellow zig-zag road markings 

blocking children’s view of oncoming traffic and making crossing the road unnecessarily hazardous.  

Please see extract from The Highway Code on the GOV.UK website: 
 
Rule 238: You MUST NOT wait or park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers, on school 

entrance markings. 

Year 9 Teenage Booster  
 

Reminder - the Year 9 Teenage Booster immunisations will take place on Wednesday 15 May and 

Thursday 16 May.  
 

Please remember to complete the electronic consent form by clicking on the link below: 

https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=422cb940-1431-4f34-88a8-3ba33c245a7d   
 

The vaccine portal will close on Sunday 5 May 2024.  Parents/Carers who have already consented 

do not need to do so again. 

 
 

 
ParentPay Reminder 
 

Gentle reminder to keep an eye on your child’s ParentPay balance and to top up their funds at the 

weekend for the coming week. We have noticed an increase in the number of pupils who have 

slipped into a negative balance recently. Please ensure you check your child’s balance on a regular 

basis. 

 
 


